SPRINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cavendish Street, Sheffield S3 7RZ
Tel: 0114 272 3455 Fax: 0114 249 3291
E Mail - enquiries@springfield.sheffield.sch.uk

Linda Joseph –Headteacher Sally Holder – Co-Headteacher/ Deputy Headteacher.



8th January 2018



Year 1 Reading Mornings

Dear Parents/ Carers.

On Tuesday mornings, starting on Tuesday 16th January 2018, Year 1 teachers will be welcoming parents into classrooms from 8.50am until 9.00am for Reading mornings.

Here you will be able to choose a library book and read it with your child. The aim of these sessions is to develop our pupils' enjoyment of Reading through this quality time with their parent. Parents may also borrow a library book from school during this time to read at home for bedtime stories. Books will need to be returned to school every Tuesday.

We look forward to welcoming parents into school during this time.

Yours,

Mrs. D. Pycroft

Assistant Headteacher/ KS1 leader

Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter.

Achieving Together











